
New Jersey Charitable Registration and Investigation Act 
Statement Required with Solicitations 
 
Information filed with the attorney general concerning this charitable solicitation and the 
percentage of contributions received by the charity during the last reporting period that were 

dedicated to the charitable purpose may be obtained from the attorney general of the state of 
new jersey by calling 973-504-6215 and is available on the internet 
at http://www.njconsumeraffairs.gov/charities/Pages/charities-registration-information.aspx. 
Registration with the attorney general does not imply endorsement. 
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